
EYFS Summary of Term’s Work – Autumn 1 2022 
 

Maths English (reading and writing) English (communication) R.E. 
This half term we will begin our 
Maths No Problem! journey looking 
at the skills of matching and 
sorting to start with. We will move 
onto exploring pattern, comparing, 
and ordering items by height, 
length and finish with counting 
forwards and backwards to 5, 
ordering numerals and writing 
them. 

We will meet our friend Fred the frog 
this half term, he will be helping us to 
learn our letter sounds starting with 
m,a,s,d and t. We will learn how to say, 
read, and write these sounds each day in 
our Read Write Inc lessons. Fred will 
play games with us, which will support us 
to hear these sounds and Fred talk to 
make words e.g. 
Fred says touch your b-a-ck.   Here is a 
link to the you tube channel 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7
fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ  

This half term we will spend 
lots of time-sharing stories 
together. We will look at stories 
with repetition such as ‘The 
Gingerbread Man’ and 
‘Goldilocks and the Three 
Bears’. We will explore feelings 
and emotions through ‘The 
Colour Monster’ and ‘Guess How 
Much I Love You.’  
We will sing lots of familiar 
songs and rhymes and learn 
some new ones too, putting 
actions to them.  

In R.E this half-term, we will start by 
thinking about how God knows and loves 
each one of us, and the importance of 
our name. We will explore through topic 
2 belonging. Belonging within a family, a 
school community, the wider community, 
and the parish community. We will learn 
and think about Baptism and the special 
items used within a baptismal service 
such as the white garment and the font. 
We would love to share through 
photographs you child’s Baptism so 
please send them in for us to look at 
together and discuss.   

 P.E. Other Information 
We will move and dance to videos including 
‘Shake your Sillies out’ Jack Hartman and 
‘Banana, Banana, Meatball.  
Using Churranga and Sing Up! We will 
explore music, learning about tempo, keeping 
the beat, pitch and talking about how music 
makes us feel, if and why we like a piece of 
music or instrument.  

P.E. is on a Wednesday and with Mr 
Lofthouse on a Friday morning – please make 
sure your child has their PE kit, (including 
suitable footwear) in school. 
Please remove all jewellery. 
 
We will be working hard on getting ourselves 
changed for PE and appreciate your support 
in helping you child become independent at 
home when getting dressed into their school 
uniform. Please ensure each item of clothing 
is named – thank you  
 

In EYFS we have two guinea pigs, their names are Chill and 
Pepper. They are friendly and can’t wait to meet their new 
friends. Your child if they wish to, will help the adults to 
take care of Chilli and Pepper by filling up their food and 
water bottles, adding hay and giving them lots of cuddles.  
 
Our monthly values are: 
September- Hope 
October - Love 

Important dates 
Meet the staff Thursday 22nd September 2022 
Parents evening 7th November 2022 
 

Thank you for your support and help this term. 
 


